
January 9,2009 

Ms Ann We, &”mion CIetk 
Flcrida Publii Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 323996850 

RE: Customer transfer notification &!us of Progress Energy Florida. Inc. (PEF) and Sumter 
Electric Cooperative , Inc. (SECO) regarding the joint amended tenitnal agreement in Smter, 
Lake, Madon, Lwy and Citrus Countm by Sumter El& Cooperative, Inc. and Progress Energy 
Florida, Inc.; Docket No. 080632-EU 

Dear Ms. Cole: 

As stated in the Joint Petition for the approval of the amended territorial agreement, all customers subject to 
transfer wxler the new qwa”et have been sent wrilten notikition prim to transfer. As stated, a 
summary of tha resp~ses received are being provided via this supplemental filing. 

Both SECO and PEF have sent two rounds of customer notification letters with the Rrst notifimfons bdhg 
sent in November XK)?. The SecMxl set af transfer notification letters were sent by both patties in 
November 2008 only to customers who opened a new account with either SECO or PEF in 2008 or since 
the previoi~~ kUer was sent in November 2007. Fmm the second set of notification letten, SECO received 
a few inquires as to when the Imsfec may wur. There were no negative rewnses. PEF dd not receive 
any response fmm the semnd notification let$r. 

Should you have any further questions regarding Macustomer transfer notifications, please contact me at 
(727) 8ZU-5509. 

simpson U 
‘ /Manager, Public Policy and Constituent Relatiom ;I 

cc: John Burnett, Esquire 
Lewis W. Stone. Espuire 
Ben Bdckhouse, Sumter Elect& 
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